
 

 

15 May 2019 

Wholesale Electricity Market Rules 

Approval of the Australian Energy Market Operator’s Monitoring and 
Reporting Protocol 

The Australian Energy Market Operator (AEMO) is required to develop a Monitoring and 
Reporting Protocol Market Procedure. AEMO must submit the protocol to the Economic 
Regulation Authority for approval. 

The protocol states how AEMO will support the ERA’s function to monitor participant 
compliance with the Wholesale Electricity Market Rules. The protocol specifies: 

• AEMO’s processes for assisting the ERA to monitor and assess compliance, as required 
by clause 2.15.6C(a) of the Market Rules. 

• AEMO’s processes for the provision of alleged breach information to the ERA, as 
required by clause 2.15.6C(b) of the Market Rules. 

AEMO submitted the protocol to the ERA for approval following completion of the procedure 
change process under the Market Rules. AEMO’s procedure change documentation, including 
submissions from participants and its procedure change report, is available on the AEMO 
website. 

The ERA determined that the protocol complied with the Market Rules and was consistent 
with the Market Objectives, and therefore approved the protocol.  

The ERA’s decision report is available on our website. 
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